
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                    Friday 8th May 

Dear Year 2, 

I hope you are all staying safe and well and having lots of family fun times. 

How did your additional home learning go? 

I hope you enjoyed the extra activities to launch our exciting theme Two 

Queens. 

I’ve added our next steps to carry on our learning journey. I hope you enjoy 

these. 

Mrs Smith and myself can’t wait to see your work and hear all about your learn-

ing soon. 

How did the fun quarantine challenges go?  

I hope these gave you a chance to enjoy some new experiences and ways of 

working. 

Please find attached some new theme activities and a new quarantine chal-

lenge also a video of Year 2 memories to let you know how much we are think-

ing about you all and looking forward to being back together again soon. 

Have fun and stay safe. 

Mrs C Kitching 

Year 2 Teacher 
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